
Question on Notice 
 

No. 452 
 

Asked on 20 April 2023 
 

MR M CRANDON asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Deputy Premier’s commitment to release the South East City 
Deal Implementation Plan by the end of 2022 (Question on Notice No. 543 asked 25 
May 2022)— 
Will the Deputy Premier advise when it will be released publicly? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Palaszczuk Government has been continuing to work with Minister King, the Lord 
Mayor and the Council of Mayors on delivering the South East Queensland City Deal. 
The implementation plan will be released shortly. 
 


